Grade 6 Social Sustainability

In Grade 6 Social the class has been looking at groups, organization, and individuals that
have created change locally and globally through a number of different means. For their final
assessment they were to choose a local group or organization needing assistance. They need to
create an action plan, which includes a fundraiser, to promote awareness and change for their
chosen group. They chose to help the Habitat for Humanity, The Special Olympics, two different
groups at the Victoria Hospital and the SPCA. The week of June 18™-22" will have the grade 6 class
running 5 different fundraisers. Information will be posted around the school so be sure to keep
your eyes open. We will also try to send out school reminders before each fundraiser. We hope to
have great participation for all fundraisers but also do not want families or individuals to feel
obligated to donate to each and every fundraiser, we appreciate all of the support we can get.
Below is a brief description of the fundraisers and the day they are planned for. If you have any
questions please feel free to approach Mr. Bond or the students names listed below each day.

Monday, June 18t

On Monday, June 18" and Wednesday, June 20" we will be having a bottle drive candy guess. A
grocery bag of recyclables gets you 1 guess and a larger bag of recyclables gets you 3 guesses. If you
guess the closest to the number of candies, you get that jar full! All money raised will be donated to
Habitat for Humanity. Thanks you for donation and best of luck in your candy guesses!

Sincerely: Kale, Courtney, Brodie, Paige, Waylon, and Rylan U.

Tuesday, June 19%

On Tuesday, June 19" at first recess (10:40-10:55) and lunch recess {12:05-12:30} we are having
a raffle draw to help the Special Olympics. The raffle prize consist of a variety of summer items. In the
summer bucket you will find summer toys, drinks, water floaties, treats and more. Tickets are 1 for $1 or
3 for $2. The winner will be announced by the end of the day. Thank you in advance for your donation to

this great cause.

Sincerely: Justin, Kaeden, Rogan, Seth and Rylan G.

Wednesday, June 20t

On Wednesday, June 20" we will be having a popcorn and treat sale. Prices will vary from $0.50-
$1.00 or items can be purchased for a teddy bear. All money and teddy bears will be donated to the
Children’s Floor at the Victoria Hospital in Prince Albert. Thank you for your donation.

Sincerely: Ava, Morgan, Kiel, Lucy, Patience and Taylor



Thursday, June 21

Babies Made Happier Crganization will be holding a bake sale on Thursday, June 21 for Victoria
Hospital Maternity Ward! For this you can bring in baby clothes, teddy bears, or other infant items. An
item can be used to purchase a cupcake! Cupcakes can also be purchased for $1.00. All items and money
will be donated to the Maternity Ward at the Victoria Hospital.

Sincerely: Karstin, Romen, Skyler, Kamryn, Finley and Alexa

Friday, June 22™

On Friday, June 22™ there will be a frozen treat sale at lunch time. We will be selling a variety of
popsicles and ice cream sandwiches for $1 each or an animal product (such as dog food, dishes, toys,
leashes, etc.}. All money and items raised will be donated to the SPCA of Prince Albert. Thank you in

advance for your help. We hope you enjoy your frozen treat!

Sincerely: Keanna, Daylan, Delaine, Areesha and Alieaha




